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Welcome to Camp Springs Community Church.  I trust that you will be blessed today as we 
study God’s Word together. The foundational teaching of the Bible is the Gospel of Jesus Christ, 
which simply teaches that every person is a sinner (thinks and does wrong things) and is 
permanently separated from God and Heaven. However, Jesus Christ (God’s Son), became a 
man who died by being nailed to a cross to pay for the sins of the world, and then rose from the 
grave. Whoever puts his faith in Jesus Christ for salvation will have his sins forgiven and will 
gain entry into heaven (John 3:16). Please ask us if you have questions. 

   
10 AM Message                                  SONS OF CHAOS                   2 KINGS 23-24 

                

MORNING SERVICE 
Prelude:  

Greetings and Announcements   

Scripture Reading     GENESIS 4: 1-7            MIKE KIRKENDALL  

Prayer                                   

Worship in Song 

11 AM Message       WHAT IS LOST CAN’T BE REGAINED      HEBREWS 12: 12-17 

Call to communion 

               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
Sunday School for all Ages .................................................................................. 10:00 AM 
Sunday Morning ................................................................................................... 11:00 AM 
Wednesday –AWANA    ......................................................................................... 7:00 PM 
Wednesday – Adult Bible Study……………………………………..................... 7:00 PM  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Sunday Mornings, from 9:45 AM to 12:15 PM, YouTube Live on the CSCC  

Channel will be open, all are welcome to connect.   

Wednesday Evenings:  Adult Bible Study, and AWANA 7 pm. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

APRIL 
10 am Sunday 

School 
11 am 

Worship 
WED 

7 24 37 27 

14 24 35 26 
21 24 32 27 
28 30 45 28 

 

 

 

 

 
UPCOMING IN THE CHURCH: 

 
MOTHERS DAY: MAY 12TH  
LADIES TEA: MAY 18TH  12:00-2:00, SETUP MAY 17TH 
MEMORIAL DAY PICNIC: MAY 27TH    

MENS BREAKFAST: JUNE 1ST 
COMMUNION: JUNE 2ND 
FATHERS DAY: JUNE 16 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
Greetings partners, 
As we have shared, our church has welcomed several refugee families 
coming from Latin and South America.  There are many more latinos 
and latinas living in our area.  We have tried, with some success, to 
reach out to them but have realized for a long time that much more 
could and should be done.  Time keep us from being able to do more. 
 It seems that the Lord has answered our prayers to 'Send more 
workers to the harvest."  Just over a week ago I was at the airport to 
pick-up the Alcivar family. 

Uri and Carmen and their children Emmanuel and Abigail are 
originally from Mexico.  They are presently living near Grand Rapids 
where Uri is finishing a theological degree.  The Lord has led them to 
apply to serve with United World Mission and they are to be fielded to 
Belgium as soon as their visa is issued by the Belgian 
authorities (prayer subject!).  Their desire is to come and work 
alongside us to provide edification and mentoring to the existing 
latino community and to reach out to the many refugees in our city 
and beyond.  They also have a passion and some training in 
strengthening marriages and families. 
On Sunday they were welcomed by the latino community of our 
church.  Fellowship for many latinos is spelled "F O O D" so they had 
cooked a Belgian specialty for them. 

On Monday we introduced Emmanuel and Abigail to the 
schools that they will be attending.  They seem ready to tackle the 
challenge of learning yet another language.  Another prayer subject! 
On Wednesday Uri led the Bible Study in Spanish which greatly 
encouraged the Spanish speaking believers and was appreciated by all 
present. 
They are presently attending UWM's EuroConference before flying 
back to the US on Monday May 6th.  They'll come back as soon as 
the visas are granted !!  
Myriam and I as well as Timothy, Divine and family are also in Albania 
for the EuroConference.  Flying with three kids under four was a 
challenge.  They did so well ! -- just natural missionary kids 
 Daniel is leading this event which has been in preparation for many 
months.  Yours prayers are appreciated.  We'll share more about it 
when back in Belgium. 
° Please pray for the Alcivar family, especially visas. 
° Please pray for the EuroConference (encouragement, protection, 
renewal of vision, exchange of ideas and strategies 
° Please pray for Myriam who has been unwell for two weeks 
(bronchitis, strong allergies and asthma).  She had seen a doctor in 
Belgium and saw another one here in Albania.  She is slowly coming 
out of it. 
Thank you for standing behind us and being a constant 
encouragement to give it all for Jesus. 
 
In Him 
  Daniel and Myriam Liberek 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


